
RABINDRANATH WORLD SCHOOL,  

DLF PHASE III, GURGAON 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

It is our pleasure to invite you to New Student Orientation program on Saturday, 2nd April’2016 at Rabindranath World 
School. Orientation is a required program and serves as your formal introduction to all that RWS has to offer. We 
encourage you to ask questions and actively participate as a new member of the RWS community while you spend time 
with us during your orientation experience. You have made a wonderful choice to be part of RWS community and are on 
your way to an exciting experience full of academic opportunity and personal growth for your ward. We look forward to 
meeting you! 

Program Highlights 

 Teachers will provide the inside scoop on academics, involvement and social life at RWS. 
 Faculty and staff will expose you to campus resources and answer your burning questions. 
 Interaction with the Class Teacher. 
 Availability of Books and Uniform. 

 
 Timings for Class VI to XII Parents.  (9AM  to 10 AM) 

 

 Orientation Programme in the Main Reception Basement Area– General Introduction. 

 10 AM onwards interaction with the respective Class Teachers in the Class room.  
 

 Timings for Pre Primary to Class V Parents.  (11AM  to 12 PM) 
 

 Orientation Programme in the Main Reception Basement Area– General Introduction. 
 12 PM onwards interaction with the respective Class Teachers in the Class room.  
 
Regards 

 
 

    Principal 


